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Rosenberg Corey

From: Idora Lee Eldred <idoralee@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:52 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB2004

PLEASE VOTE NO ON      HB2004. 
 
The fact that we can't get rid of bad tenants hurts our good tenants. 
 
The fact that there are rent limits hurts landlords who take the risks. 
 
If this passes a lot of people will get out of owning rentals and a short supply will drive up  remaining rent 
prices. 
 
Thank you 
 
Dora Lee Eldred 


